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I urge you reject HB 3103. 

 

Oregon’s state forests should be conserved for everyone and for habitat for 

conservation purposes.  If we the people do not conserve our resources for the 

people and the wildlife that depend on it, it could be lost forever.  Do not give into the 

lumber industry and sell out our forests. The wildlife that depends on it can't just pack 

up and leave where as if a comunity isn't thriving it can pack up and adjust to another 

life without destroying our forests. 


